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Each month we have citizens who for one reason or another need assistance in 

paying their utility bill.  The City has done it's due diligence to keep water and sewer 

rates as low as possible while still meeting our financial responsibilities. Financial 

assistance to utility customers is a necessary next step to assure that our low-income 

citizens have the water and sanitation they need to lead healthy lives.  Please 

support this bill. 


